STRAFFORD PLANNING COMMISSION
JUNE 19, 2017

Present: Steve Campbell, Chair; John Echeverria; Mike Scanlan; Martha Walke; Steve
Willbanks.

Others present: Peter Brink, President, Norwich Historical Preservation Commission
Meceting called to order at 7:10PM.

1. Minutes from the May 15, 2017 meeting approved.

2. The first of the Selectboard’s hearings on the Town Plan will be June 21* at 7PM in
Barrett Hall. Steve Campbell gave the Selectboard the Planned Use documents.

3. Wide ranging discussion with Peter Brink of all that the Norwich Historic Preservation
Commission has been doing; how and why they were formed and what the effect of a
named historic district would do to Norwich. He also talked of what the Commission
does in its advisory role to the Norwich Selectboard.

4. No meeting in July.

Meeting adjourned 8:12PM.

Respectfully subm1tted
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Martha M. Walke, Secretary



